Lt. T. C. Bishop, 01015270, Hq. SOS - APO 750, New York, N.Y.

Dear Tom:

I was certainly delighted to receive your letter of May 31. I am sending you the last two Jayhawk Rebounds, hoping the one Mac sent you was not one of these. I am just now getting ready to write another and it should be in the mail in the course of a week or ten days. I have had Mac on the mailing list, never thinking that he would take enough interest in one of the things to send it to a part of his family. But I am glad that he did.

No, Tom, there certainly isn't any charge. My whole idea was to do something for the boys over there. I have been mixed up in a lot of the home front stuff here, and the least that I could do, I thought, was to try to let the boys know where the other fellows were. A fellow always likes to know about his buddies, so I will try to dig up some of your old teammates in a Rebounds in the future and let you know where they are holding forth.

I trust that Mary Mil is well and that you are sitting on top of the world. This is just a hasty note to get the Rebounds off to you, and we will try to get the news in the future Rebounds. We often think of you and we are trusting that you will have all the luck in the world and come back to us in fine fettle.

In your next letter please give me your mother's and dad's address, and I will mail them a Rebounds. Your mother is a wonderful woman. I greatly admire her, and of course it has always been a lot of fun to visit with your dad.

With all good wishes, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.